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Comments: To whom this may concern, 

 

I am sending this in support of the Lemon Gulch trail network in the Ochoco National Forest. 

 

This would be a great addition for another recreational opportunity for Central Oregon residents including future

generations and help with economic growth in the community of Prineville. 

 

I feel this will also help alleviate pressure from the Lookout mountain trails and Deschutes NF trails becoming

over-run as the population grows. 

 

Also creating more trails for hikers and equestrian use will create a for those interested in participating in those

activities will help increase less use of more popular areas. 

 

Thank you for your consideration.

 

Sincerely, 

 

Tim Henke 


